CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS ARE NOW
OPEN FOR THE 2023 EDITION

(e}

SUBMISSIONS

The Pretoria Student Law Review
(PSLR) is now accepting original
research articles, case notes as well as
book reviews for the 2023 (vol 17)
publication for the (i) Annual
Edition, on any topic in law and its
related disciplines. Contributions
should be in line with the PSLR
Style and Submission Guidelines.

DEADLINE

The submission deadline to the
Annual Edition is 29 May 2023, @
23h59mins. Visit the PSLR website

to make a submission.
Queries should be directed to
pretoriastudentlawreview@gmail.com

Contributions from UP students
published in the 2023 Edition will be
considered for the Yunus Mahomed

Public Interest Law Award.

THE PSLR IS THE ONLY SOUTH AFRICAN
STUDENT-DRIVEN JOURNAL THAT
PUBLISHES ANNUALLY

ABOUT THE JOURNAL

The Pretoria Student Law Review (PSLR) at the
University of Pretoria is a student-driven initiative
that provides an interactive forum for students,
academics, and legal professionals to discuss topical
legal matters. The approach is experimental,
investigative, and sometimes challenging - it is not
conventional. South Africa, the continent and the
world at large are on the cusp of a new era - socially,
economically, and politically. With the uncertainties
that the future holds, law students are at the duty to
utilise the unique position that they are in to
challenge the status quo. Students must not be
complacent; they must strive for the enforcement of
the rule of law. They are encouraged to ask questions,
and demand answers. Students are also encouraged to
be relentless in their search for truth and justice. The

‘PSLR provides a forum for critical thinking,

argument, and debate. |




